
Dear Stakeholder,  
 
Since July 2019, Land Use Management has held sector-specific stakeholder meetings to discuss 
rulemaking to implement N.J.S.A. 13:1D-150 et seq., which codifies the public’s rights under the Public 
Trust Doctrine.  
 
In follow-up to these meetings, Land Use Management will be convening a stakeholder meeting with all 
stakeholders to discuss the input received at these meetings, as well as solicit input on outstanding 
issues.  The stakeholder meeting will be held in the Public Hearing Room of the DEP Headquarters at 401 
East State Street, on Monday, October 7, 2019 from 10 a.m. – 12 p.m. Seating in the Public Hearing 
Room is limited and will be on a first come first served basis.  The meeting will also be broadcast through 
a webinar so that everyone who would like to participate in the meeting has the opportunity. 
 
Please RSVP by Thursday, October 3, 2019 to Jill Aspinwall at jill.aspinwall@dep.nj.gov or by phone at 
(609) 984-9736. 
 
Thank you 
 
Jill Aspinwall 
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